THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:		MEMBERS OF THE HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:	TERESA MORGAN, SUPERINTENDENT

DATE:		OCTOBER 17, 2018

SUBJECT:	Approval to utilize a team from KDE for the CSI Audit at Radcliff Elementary School 

DISCUSSION

[bookmark: _GoBack]Beginning with the 2018-2019 school year, when a school is identified for comprehensive support and improvement (CSI), an audit shall be performed.  The law requires the audit to be performed by a team from KDE or the Local Education Authority (LEA) can comprise a team with documented expertise in diagnosing the causes of an organization's low performance and providing advice and strategies resulting in effective turnaround leadership, but this cannot include any of the district's employees.

RECOMMENDED MOTION

I recommended the Hardin County Board of Education utilize a team from KDE for the Radcliff Elementary School comprehensive support and improvement (CSI) audit.

